
Campus Access

For the Summer and Fall 2020 terms, instruction will be delivered in an online/virtual format with a combination of synchronous and asynchronous learning experiences. Students can expect to learn virtually for the entirety of the Fall term. Please note the following additional information on the Fall 2020 term:
· Pending public health guidance and campus-specific conditions, limited access to physical campuses for students will be considered for the following reasons:
· Skills-based classes with a strong rationale to meet face-to-face will be evaluated on a case-by-case basis to allow safe gatherings on-campus. 
· Workspaces for students who need quiet or private places to study and complete virtual learning.
· There will be no incentive or preference given to students who come to campus or penalty for students who do not.  

Fall Term Campus Access for Faculty and Staff

Updated guidance on campus utilization for fall will be provided by August 1. Decisions about employee access to each ground campus will be made separately based on local guidance and activity, not for the two ground campuses as a single unit. All faculty and staff will continue to work from home through the end of summer term regardless of the fall decision. 

Chicago Campus Access
 
Access to campus for students:

There is no access to campus for students for instruction or services. Instruction will be delivered virtually during the fall semester.    

Access to campus for staff and faculty: 

· Access to campus is limited, and subject to prior approval, to protect the employees who must provide essential services from campus. 

· Access to campus for working is limited to those employees providing essential, in-person services and functions, as stated in the Return to Campus Plan.   
· Staff and faculty who want to access campus must receive prior approval from supervisor or area vice president, and final approval from facilities manager. Request should be sent to CampusAccess@adler.edu with at least 24 hours advance notice. 
   


Guidelines for employees who have prior approval to perform a specific, essential service on campus 
· Masks must be worn the entire time an individual is on campus. This includes while they are working in a private office, cubicle, or common area.   
· No 1:1 in-person meetings in any offices, classrooms, or cubicle spaces. All meetings must be conducted virtually.   
· No multi-person meetings of any kind in classrooms or offices.  
· Personal workspaces must be wiped with provided disinfectant wipes at the end of each visit.   
· Maintain social distancing of at least 6 feet of space with all individuals on campus.   
· No food deliveries or guests, including family and children, are allowed on campus. All guests and food deliveries must be met in the first-floor lobby of the building.   
· No campus access outside of the allotted times: Monday and Thursday between 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.   
  
Please direct all requests and questions to CampusAccess@adler.edu
Vancouver Campus Access
Starting Friday, April 3rd, 2020 until further notice, core faculty or staff who need access to the campus must get prior approval from their supervisor.  With approval, employees will only be able to access the campus Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm through the main elevator.






